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NEW CONTRACTS, CONSTRUCTION, UNITED STATES

 
  

 

Ferrovial awarded construction of a highway in North Carolina  for 
USD 261.8 million 

  
• This is the first contract in North Carolina for Ferrovial's US construction subsidiary, which already 

manages I-77 in that state 
• Ferrovial is expanding its footprint in one of its core markets 
• Webber, a Ferrovial subsidiary, is currently working on 50 projects in Texas, Georgia, Virginia and 

North Carolina 
 

Madrid, 08/02/2022.- Ferrovial, through its US construction subsidiary Webber, has been selected by the 
North Carolina Department of Transportation to build a 5-kilometer section of the I-74 highway in Forsyth 
County, North Carolina (US). The contract is worth USD 261.8 million (equivalent to more than €230 
million). 

The project is Webber's first in North Carolina, where Cintra is in charge of the I-77 Express Lanes, which 
were built by Ferrovial. 

Work is expected to begin in February and to take four years to complete; it includes the construction of 
seven bridges and other infrastructures.  

The contract is part of a project launched by the North Carolina Department of Transportation involving 
the construction of a multi-lane beltway to the north of the city of Winston-Salem, in Forsyth County. This 
project is expected to reduce congestion and improve safety on one of the busiest routes in the area while 
boosting the region's economy. 

With this contract, Webber is working on 50 projects, in Texas, Georgia, Virginia and North Carolina. 
Ferrovial's US subsidiary recently announced that it has been selected to build two highways in Texas, in 
Guadalupe and Hays counties, for USD 161.5 million (equivalent to approximately €142 million euro). It has 
also been chosen to expand the I-35 in San Antonio (Texas) for USD 1,500 million (some € 1,274 million), in 
partnership with Ferrovial Construction. 

 
About Ferrovial  
Ferrovial, a leading global infrastructure operator, is committed to developing sustainable solutions. It is a 
member of Spain’s blue-chip IBEX 35 index and included in the Dow Jones Sustainability Index and 
FTSE4Good; all its operations are conducted in compliance with the principles of the UN Global Compact, 
which the company adopted in 2002. 
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